
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO: Mayor Walker and Councilors  

 FROM: M McPherson, City Administrator 

 SUBJECT: Authorize Execution of Professional Services 
Agreement with WSB for Engineering Services 

         DATE:        February 8, 2022 

 
Background:  
WSB has requested that the City enter into a Professional Services Agreement in order to stream-
line and provide a consistent framework within which to work as scopes of services are prepared 
for projects.  Each project will have a scope of service detailing the tasks, schedule and costs specific 
to that project, but the scope will also reference this PSA. 
 
Recommendation:  
Staff recommends that the City Council authorize execution of the Professional Services Agreement 
with WSB for engineering services. 
 
 


